
 
Maintenance/Capital Improvement Committee  
May 12, 2020 

Members: Quintal (Chair), Fehan, Pohlod, Roberts, Ceresnie 
 
Staff:  Tighe, Wood, Laird, McGaughey, Jurek 
 
 
 
 

 
1.   Welcome and Introductions: 
      PRESENT: Quintal (Chair), Fehan, Pohlod, Roberts, Ceresnie 
      ABSENT:  
      ADMINISTRATION: Tighe, Wood, Laird, McGaughey, Jurek 
 
2.   COVID19 Relief Efforts 
         a.   The committee met to discuss programs and initiatives to support businesses downtown 
               during the COVID19 pandemic. They determined essential services that must continue and  
               where the committee could reallocate some of it's budget toward COVID-19 relief efforts.  
 
         b.   The committee determined it will continue with the planters and hanging flower baskets. 
 
         c.   The committee decided to continue to support the holiday lighting program. 
 
         d.   The committee also decided to trim the snow removal contract in half providing 10 weeks of  
               snow removal service during peak times of the year.  
 
3.   Maple Road Reconstruction 
         a.   Valet parking – 3 proposed stations will be around the city to make it easier for customers  
               to get in. 
         b.   Signage – will have signs directing pedestrians and drivers. 
         c.   Merchant signs / lighting – will be provided to make it easier for customers to find stores  
               and restaurants in the construction zone. 
         d.   Additional items – will provide thermometer sign again to track construction progress. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEXT MEETING:  TBD 
 
2019-20 Budget:  $100,000  
Remaining balance May vouchers:  $50,370 
 
Snow removal 2019-20 Budget:  $59,000  
Remaining balance after May vouchers:  $43 


